
 
 

 

 

 

 

EMERGING ISSUES COMMITTEE  
 

Meeting Summary 

June 16, 2016 

 

The Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District’s Emerging Issues Committee met on 

Thursday, June 16, 2016 at 1:00 pm 

 

Board Members Present 

Mr. Nick Ammons 

Mr. Kevin Farrell 

Mr. Bob Jones 

Ms Linda MacGregor 

Mr. Glenn Page 

Mr. Gil Shearouse 

Mr. Tim Thoms 

 

Meeting Summary 
Board members discussed dry weather conditions in the Metro Water District.  The group 

recommended that the District convene a biweekly meeting or call to discuss updated dry 

weather information if conditions persist.   


